
In response to COVID-19, Centennial Mental Health Center (Centennial) is
launching a Community Support Line April 7, 2020 for ALL individuals in

Cheyenne, Elbert, Kit Carson, Lincoln, Logan, Morgan, Phillips, Sedgwick,
Washington and Yuma counties.

Centennial’s non-emergent Support Line is intended to provide emotional support
and resources to individuals who are struggling with the effects of COVID-19.

In order to access the Community Support Line, individuals can call during
business hours at the local Centennial office number and a support team member 

will be available to direct your call.

          Community 
    Support Line
           Covid-19 Support For All 

Cheyenne County
Cheyenne Wells - 719.346.8183 

Elbert County
Elizabeth - 303.646.4519

Kit Carson County
Burlington - 719.346.8183

 

Lincoln County
Limon - 719.775.2313 

Logan County
Sterling - 970.522.4392

Morgan County 
Fort Morgan - 970.867.4924 

Phillips County
Holyoke - 970.854.2114 

 

Sedgwick County
Julesburg - 970.474.3769

Washington County
Akron - 970.345.2254 

Yuma County
Wray - 970.332.3133
Yuma - 970.848.5412


